CLASC Bulletin 7-28-15

In the News!

1. New location for CLASC meetings

2. August 21 Happy Hour

3. Info on Snowmass trip — Early cancellation deadline and limited space.
4. Volunteer Appreciation Party

1. New location for CLASC Membership meetings!

Mario’s in Webster is closed, so we went looking for a new venue. We found it at the South Shore
Harbour Country Club. (Not at the Hotel by the water, but the Club by the golf course.) Mark your
calendar for September 11" Kickoff meeting. Watch for the Evite. And to get a sneak preview...

2. August Happy Hour, Friday, Aug 21, will be at the bar at the South Shore Harbour Country Club! Just
go in the main gate at South Shore and tell the guard that you’re going to the restaurant/bar. Watch for
the Evite with details and map.

3. Info on Snowmass trip — Early cancellation deadline and limited space

From Trip Leaders Dallas and Doodie: (and see attached flyer)

Hello fellow skiers,

We are forwarding information for the TSC Traditional Snowmass trip a bit early due to a
9/11/15 lodging cancellation deadline. Saturday, January 9, 2016 we will fly United to Grand
Junction followed by a ~2hour bus ride to Snowmass. We decided to take this route due to the
most often ‘iffy’ weather flying into Aspen and a much shorter bus ride than Denver. CLASC
will stay in ski-in, ski-out, 2 bedroom, 2 bath condos at the Interlude Condominiums. Elevators
are one of the amenities. The contract also states there shall be no bunk rooms used. Presently we
have five condos with little chance to expand (per tour op). The already interested (almost paid
deposit folks) are Goodwins, Taylors, Steve Gaylor, Tom Raines, Carol Oeller, Dallas Ives, John
Glow.

The full package is $1640, ground with bus $1193 and ground no bus $1038.

Should you be interested in skiing with us in Snowmass, please send a $50 deposit (fully
refundable until the kick-off meeting September 11, 2015) as soon as possible. The date the
checks are received determines your place in the 20 available spots on the trip. Mail your
checks, payable to CLASC, to Doodie Taylor

4. Volunteer Appreciation Party
Saturday, August 15, is the date for the 2015 CLASC Volunteer Appreciation Party, as we thank everyone
who volunteered their time and effort to make CLASC great! Watch for the Evite with details.

Staying cool, thinking about SNOW!



